
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
11 July 2024 
 
 
Letter of commitment to the priorities of the Concordat for the Environmental 
Sustainability of Research and Innovation Practice  
 
I, Dr Stuart Wainwright, on behalf of UK Centre for Ecology & Hydrology, confirm our 
commitment to the priority areas outlined in the Concordat for the Environmental 
Sustainability of Research and Innovation Practice. 
 
UKCEH fully supports the priority areas outlined in Concordat. We will deliver against 
all the priorities in practice and recognise our responsibilities as a signatory, as set 
out in the Concordat. 
 
By signing this Concordat, we recognise the need to change how we conduct 
research and innovation as well as promote wider solutions. We also agree to take 
shared action now and into the future to reduce and eliminate our own environmental 
impacts and emissions and achieve the transition to sustainable practices. 
 
As a world-leading research institute, UKCEH advances the vital environmental 
science that governments, businesses, NGOs and researchers rely on to meet the 
great challenges of our time. We are proud to demonstrate environmental leadership 
through our own actions; and are committed to carrying out our scientific research in 
a way that minimises our impact on the environment.  
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Dr Stuart Wainwright 
Chief Executive 
UK Centre for Ecology & Hydrology (UKCEH) 
 


